
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school after the Easter holidays. I hope that all is well with your families.  
 

Eid 
Eid Mubarak to all those who celebrated the end of 
Ramadan this week. Our best wishes to your family and 
friends.  
 
Eid celebrations in school 
To celebrate Eid, next Wednesday 17th April 2024, children 
are allowed to come into school in non-school uniform. 

Children may wear traditional cultural clothes on this day if they wish to. The kitchen staff are 
preparing a delicious Eid dinner for the children to enjoy on this day. We are very much looking 
forward to this! If your child usually has a packed lunch from home, and you have ordered an Eid 
dinner, please don’t send them in with lunch from home on that day.  
 
Polling Day 
On Thursday 2nd May 2024, polling day, school is OPEN AS USUAL FOR ALL CHILDREN. Please send 
your child to school on this day.  
 
Glenville Drive 
A reminder that during school drop-off and collection times, Glenville Drive has road restrictions. 
Only those drivers with blue badges and licensed passes may drive up Glenville Drive. This is for the 
safety of children and parents walking up Glenville Drive. Thank you to those parents who always co-
operate with this.  
 
Diary Dates 

 

Monday 15.04.24 Year 5 Trip to Space Centre  

Wednesday 17.04.24 Eid dinner for children (non-uniform day) 

Monday 06.05.24 Bank holiday Monday. School closed to all pupils and staff 

Week of 13.05.24 Year 6 SATs week 

Tuesday 21.05.24 EYFS/KS1 Sports Afternoon 

Tuesday 21.05.24 Year 6 music showcase to parents - 2.45pm 

Wednesday 22.05.24 KS2 Sports Afternoon 

Wednesday 22.05.24 EYFS Parent Workshop 

Friday 24.05.24 Children break up for May half term 

Monday 03.06.24 Children back to school 

Monday 01.07.24 Year 6 Trip to Drayton Manor Park 

Wednesday 03.07.24 Transition Day 
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Thursday 04.07.24 Sports Day for the whole school 

Thursday 11.07.24 Parents’ Evening (drop ins) 

 
 
Best wishes & have a lovely weekend. 
 
From Mr. E. Gaibee 
Headteacher 


